Proposed land and property policy changes that affect YOU!
Give us your feedback!

Give your feedback on the draft Official Community Plan and Zoning
Bylaws

Proposed land and property policy changes that affect YOU are available for review! This includes secondary suites,
carriage houses, West Quesnel Land Stability area, Floodplain areas, beekeeping, backyard hens and First Nations
collaboration. That is just naming a few!

Give your feedback on our website www.quesnel.ca/ocp-and-zoning or at our open house on November 21 from 4
— 8 pm at City Hall.

At the open house you can talk to staff directly, share your comments, concerns and ask questions. We will also
have information about other City initiatives that relate to these policy changes including: Waterfront Plan, Marketing
Strategy, Economic Development Transition Strategy, Food Hub, Forestry Initiatives, Fuel Management, Housing
Needs, Gap Analysis, and Action Plan and more!
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